## **Nicky Steele**

From:

Ihines@elifarfoundation.org.uk

Sent:

15 September 2019 07:29

To:

Nicky Steele

Cc:

'Will Killick'; Bim Sandhu

Subject:

Re: Thames Towpath Challenge

## Dear Nicky

I am writing to confirm receipt of £3,000 from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation on 13th September 2019.

On behalf of the Elifar Foundation trustees I would like to express our sincere thanks for this very generous donation.

Kind regards

> .

Lucy Hines
Trustee and Treasurer
Elifar Foundation Limited

```
On 13-09-2019 15:44, Nicky Steele wrote:
> THE SANDHU CHARITABLE FOUNDATION
>
> (Charity Number: 1114236)
> First Floor, Santon House, 53-55 Uxbridge Road, Ealing, London W5 5SA
> Tel: 020 3478 3900
> Fax: 020 3748 3888
> This e-mail (including any attachment) is confidential and may also be
> privileged. Please note that incoming and outgoing electronic mail
> messages may be monitored. Should you receive this transmission in
> error, notify the sender immediately. If you are not an intended
> recipient, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by
> telephoning +44 (0) 203 478 3900 and do not copy or use this e-mail or
> disclose the contents for any purpose and that any use, dissemination,
> forwarding or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. You
> should ensure that you delete it from your computer system. Internet
> e-mails are not necessarily secure and Santon Capital Plc does not
> accept responsibility for changes made to this message after it was
> sent.
> The parent Company of The Santon Group is Santon Capital Plc
> registered in England & Wales, Company Number: 3364739. The
> Registered Office: Santon House, 53-55 Uxbridge Road, Ealing, London,
> W5 5SA.
>
```